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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Friday 18th October, we warmly welcome you to join us, in the school hall, for Reception’s Harvest 
Festival. It will be a celebration of Harvest songs, rhymes and a favourite Harvest story!  
 

It will be a very informal gathering, as we want it to be an exciting time for the children, nothing 
too daunting! With this in mind, we do not intend to put out chairs for you to sit on and ask that you 
please sit on the mats provided on the floor.  
 
Younger siblings are welcome, we just politely ask that if they become upset or distracting you move 
to the back of the hall with them so the performance is not disrupted.   
 
You may take photographs of your own child, but as these will probably contain other children we ask 
that these images are not shared via social media.  This is in line with our GDPR and safeguarding 
policies. 
 

As part of our harvest celebration we will be collecting donations of non-perishable food items for the 
Foodbank in Leamington; foodstuffs that come in packets, boxes and tins would be ideal. If you would 
like to contribute to Reception’s harvest collection then please send your donation into school on the 
morning of Friday 18th October with your child.  
 
Please make your way to the main school entrance doors for open at 2.30pm, once all parents are 
settled we will bring the children in. After the performance the children will be taken back to class and 
dismissed in the normal way at 3.20pm via the external classroom doors. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
The Reception Team 
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